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The Cartersville High School Governance Council met in regular session on Thursday, October 24, 2024, at Cartersville High School, 320 East Church Street, Cartersville, GA 30120


School Council members present: Shelley Tierce, Shamela Scott, April Harbin, Tinsley Cline, Jeffrey Spratt, Philip Hardy
Good News: Ms. Tierce reported to the group that our students have had a really good Fall. Specifically, 
	-Volleyball team advancing to the Final Four
	-all three Raider teams advancing to the State meet 
	-3 National Merit Scholars named from the Senior class

Call to Order: at 7:42AM by Shelley Tierce
Pledge of Allegiance: All
Approval of Minutes: August meeting minutes approved – 1st Philip Hardy, 2nd – Tinsley Cline

Old Business
	School Improvement Goal Update – 
		-Our attendance rate is back up, the new policies seem to be working
-Ms. Tierce showed a graph of discipline data and explained to the group each category.  Ms. Tierce confirmed that CHS discipline data is good. 
-Ms. Tierce told the group our Admin created a video for students to see during their 3rd block class on today regarding discipline. 

New Business
	School Calendar Feedback – Ms. Tierce requested feedback from members on the development of the new school calendar.  Ms. Tierce explained to the members a few things she would like to see implemented on the calendar for the High School.  Our SGC members gave additional feedback for Ms. Tierce to take to the committee

	STEAM Night – planning is in the works and Ms. Tierce will give more information regarding the details at the next meeting.

	CANES Navigation Website – Ms. Tierce showed the members the website and navigated through it, hitting some highlights. Dr. Scott(creator of the website) was asked to speak on the development and some of the features and goals.  
Mrs. Tierce asked the members for ideas of how to roll this out to students and parents effectively.  Members suggested providing a link in the weekly newsletter and on our CHS website.  Also suggested, was trying to get buy in from the students by going over the website with each grade level. 
	
Meeting Adjourned by Ms. Tierce at 8:25AM

Next meeting – TBD 



